
 
 

HB 2447 – STONGLY OPPOSE 

 

Chair Laurie Monnes Anderson and members of the committee 

 

This bill requires Oregon Health Authority to provide forum of nonprofit health 

care systems to develop a proposal for Oregon's future health care delivery 

system. 

 

This bill is premature. Getting ahead of the federal government is a waste of time 

and resources. This bill predetermines what a prototype will look like, which 

leaves out the free market and directs the plan towards a single-payer plan.  

 

Canada’s government-controlled health-care system has become more restrictive 

than communist China’s because of its inability to serve clients. Their lack of 

service has forced many to seek medical care in the U.S. Lack of care is inevitable 

when there isn’t enough funds, as we have experience in Veteran’s healthcare. 

 

Socialized medical care can’t sustain quality care at an affordable price. People 

don’t want to put our life in the hands of government. If you want to be fair, don’t 

direct the prototype and do a study of all systems for best practices. 

 

Vote No! 

 

Donna Bleiler 

FAST Legacy 

 
 


